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Hall of Fame 

 

The criteria in the area of athletics includes individual event medalists at the state level in 

any NSAA sanctioned state championship activity and/or state championship teams or a 

member of an All-state 1st team selected by the Omaha World Herald or Lincoln Journal 

Star. 

Olivia Schneider:   

 Olivia qualified for the state track meet in both 2013 and 2015.  Last year Olivia 

placed 5th in the Class C 100 Hurdles.  Olivia also currently holds the school record in 

that event with a time of 15.5.  Please join me in welcoming Olivia into the Arlington 

Hall of Fame! 

Sabrina Luttig:   

 In track Sabrina qualified for state her freshman year where she medaled by 

throwing 117-6 in the discus and placing 7th.  Last year Sabrina qualified for state discus 

for the third straight year, placing 6th with a throw of 123-4.  Sabrina currently holds the 

school discus record with a throw of 159-0.   

 

 In softball Sabrina Luttig is a four-year varsity letter winner in softball.  Sabrina 

was a member of the 2012 State Champion team.  Sabrina was selected to 1st Team Class 

C All-State team in the Omaha World Herald and the Lincoln Journal Star in 2014 and 

2015.  Sabrina was also named First Team All-Conference in 2014 and 2015 and was Co-

Captain of the Nebraska Capitol Conference in 2015.  She was named Second team All-

Conference in 2013.  Sabrina was also selected to play in the NCA All-Star softball 

games in July of this year.  In addition, Sabrina currently holds five individual season 

records and seven career records.  

 

Few Final Events for the Year 

 

 On Thursday, May 5th we hosted eight junior high track teams for the Arlington 

Jr. High Invite.  Then on Friday May 6th we hosted seven high school track teams.  We 

also will be hosting the B-3 District Baseball Tournament On Friday, May 6th, Saturday, 

May 7th, and Monday, May 8th.  We are excited for our team to be the number three seed 

in the class B tournament.  To host back to back events takes quite a bit of planning and a 

lot of help from many people.  Special thanks to the head of maintenance Lawrence Reed 

and his staff for taking care of so many details that have to been done to host so many 

student athletes and coaches.  I am also grateful to our staff who had signed up to work 

the track meets and the district baseball tournament.  This will be our third track meet 

that we have hosted this year.  We are blessed with many willing workers who know 

track or are willing to learn and help make each day a success.  This is a great 

opportunity to show case our facilities and our great staff that have a selfless attitude and 

are willing to do whatever it takes to make Arlington shine! 

 



Arlington Art Show 
 

The first ever Arlington Art Show had six schools attend.  Over 100 students submitted 

339 pieces of art work.  We had three judges: one retired art teacher and two Midland art 

students.  The show was a great success and we are already planning for next year!  It 

was another great day to be an 

EAGLE!

  



 


